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This IL provides industry notification of an extension in the permissive dialing period for the
206/360 NPA split.
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We have been advised by US WEST that the Washingion Utilities and Transporiation Commission has
ordered a 90-day extension 10 the permissive dialing period. The previously published date for the
erxl of permissive dialing was Sunday, May 21, 1995, The new date to begin mandatory dialing of
the 36{ NPA is 1201 AM PDT on August 20, 1995, The previpusly anngunced jeopandy situation
will remain in effect throughout the extendad permissive dialing period.

US WEST has also indicated that Central Gifice codes assigned in the 206 and 360 NPAs which were
originally scheduled for nationwide activation between June 5, 1995 and September 2, 1995 will have
their activations postponed until September 3, 1995 or later. The Jjune issue of the Local Exchange
Routing Guide (LERG) will refiect these changes.

Questions concemning these changes should be direcied 10 Jack O, US WEST. on (303) 707-7005 or
Keli Muecke, US WEST, on (303) 707-7007.

Copies of this lefter are being forwarded (0 achieve the widest possible industry distribution and may
be reproduced for further distribution as needed. Questions conceming the contents of this letter
may be referred to Jim Deak. Bellcore, at (201} 7404594,
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